SAINT MICHAEL PARISH

September 12, 2023

Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for helping make the first ever Youth Faith Formation morning
a success. | know there were some hiccups and after some good conversation with
a few parents and catechists, we are making a slight change for two classes:

Grades 3-4 class will now be in the FLC Gym.
Grades 7-8 class will now be in the Parish Hall (upper).

All children in the FLC will need to be walked to their room and picked up from
their room.

Youth in the Parish Hall (Grades 5-6, 7-8) are not required to be walked to their
room or picked up from their room. It is parents’ discretion. The Door Guardian
Angels (DGA} will ensure the safety of the youth walking to cars in the parking lot.

Any youth in the Parish Hall with a younger sibling in the FLC will be walked over to
the FLC by a DGA to ease the two buildings pick up for parents.

Please, be sure to let me know via Remind or email if you need to pick up your
child early or may be late.

Finally, please let me know if you will be staying for the parent session this week. |
want to be sure to have enough chairs, coffee cups and donuts for everyone.

God bless, R

Miss Fessler
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